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Green Building Initiative Announces 3rd Open Public Comment 
Period for Green Globes for New Construction  

 
BSR/GBI 01-202X Green Globes Assessment Protocol for Commercial 

Buildings is now accepting public comments until May 10, 2021 
 
Portland, Ore. – GBI is pleased to announce that the third comment period on Green Globes 
for New Construction or BSR/GBI 01-202x Green Globes Assessment Protocol for 
Commercial Buildings is open until May 10, 2021. This Standard is undergoing revision 
through a continuance maintenance process. The original standard, officially ANSI/GBI 01-
2019, is an American National Standard and the redline revisions that are part of this 
comment period, along with comment forms, are available on GBI’s website at 
www.thegbi.org/ansi. 
 
As mentioned, ANSI/GBI 01-2019 is following a continuous maintenance process, which 
allows for public comments to be submitted at any time. The schedule for continuous 
maintenance, as well as a list of the stakeholders that have contributed to revisions, is also 
available on GBI’s website.  
 
The Public Comment form includes detailed instructions on how to submit comments. Please 
submit comments using this form by May 10, 2021 to comment@thegbi.org. 
 
Contact the GBI Secretariat, Emily Marx with any questions at comment@thegbi.org or 503-
274-0448 x103. 
 
About GBI  
GBI is a nonprofit organization and American National Standards Institute (ANSI) Accredited 
Standards Developer dedicated to improving building performance and reducing climate 
impacts. Founded in 2004, the organization is the global provider of the Green Globes® and 
federal Guiding Principles Compliance building certification and assessment programs. To 
learn more about opportunities to become involved with GBI, contact info@thegbi.org or visit 
the GBI website at www.thegbi.org. 
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